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Jennifer Orozco ™
From: Jennifer Goodspeed <jennifergoodspeed73@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 8:50 PM
To: Plan
Subject: Written testimony for public hearing

whom it may concern:

I am writing regarding the Public hearing on Wednesday, July 24 regarding application 217-214-000070-
PLNG, regarding Greenbar Excavation expansion of the Rock pit on Juniper Canyon Rd.

My home is located at 10743 SE. Juniper Canyon Rd. my home and property are the closest to the
Rockpit and has been here the longest. | have resided in this home 17 years when my late husband and |
built the home. | have gone through several blasts at the rock pit every blast getting closer. The blast
company will put a seismograph up at my house and the last time it read OFF the seismograph.

The extending damage that | have received at my home is cracks in my foundation drywall screws,
popping out of the ceiling and the walls. | have great concern about any further blasts permanently
damaging my well, and causing further damage to my home.

Sincerely; Jennifer A. Mitchael
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